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Project Update #22 
 

 

NOTE: Please watch for trucks and construction operations/workers as the contractor moves 
the barrier wall. This can be a dangerous activity for the traveling public as well as the 
contractor.   
 

Thank you for your patience and cooperation as we continue to Rebuild Tipton 

Changes to Traffic Control  

Tuesday, April 23rd, the contractor will be adjusting their temporary concrete barrier. They will shift the 
operation South and open the intersection at 6th Street, but close the intersection at 5th Street. This 
configuration will likely be this way for a couple of weeks if the weather cooperates with us. New water 
main has been installed to approximately mid- block between 5th Street and 6th Street. The contractor will 
come back later and the individual water services once the main line is installed in its entirety. One other 
thing to note, is that there is NO STREET PARKING on Northbound Cedar Street during construction. 
Southbound parking is available as construction operations allow.  
 

 


